From: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng) < Secretary. State@beis.gov.uk>

**Sent:** 23 September 2021 16:40

**To:** DfE Private Office < Private. Office@economy-ni.gov.uk>; CabSecFE@gov.scot;

DSMECON@gov.wales; cabsecnetzet@gov.scot; Private Office DAERA < Private. Office@daera-

ni.gov.uk>; DSMCC@gov.wales

Cc: Hands, Minister (BEIS) < Minister. Hands@beis.gov.uk>

**Subject:** Meeting with the Business Secretary

**Caution** – This email has been received from outside the NICS network.

Please ensure you can verify the sender's name and email address.

Treat all attachments and links with caution.

If you have any concerns regarding the email please forward to <a href="mailto:spam@finance-ni.gov.uk">spam@finance-ni.gov.uk</a>. Dear all,

Thank you for those able to make the call with the Secretary of State last week. We've scheduled another meeting for early next week to discuss current gas and energy prices.

Grateful if you could confirm which of your Ministers are able to attend.

Best,





Private Secretary to the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy

1 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0ET

M: Ext:

E: secretary.state@beis.gov.uk @beis.gov.uk